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NO FISCAL IMPACT
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Fiscal Analyst:

January 8, 2007
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TITLE: CONCERNING DISCLOSURE OF INFORMATION COLLECTED PURSUANT TO THE
UNINSURED MOTORIST IDENTIFICATION DATABASE PROGRAM. 

Summary of Assessment

Under current law, the Department of Revenue may only disclose automobile insurance
coverage through the state’s Uninsured Motorist Database to state and local government agencies
and persons specified by law.  This bill clarifies that the insurance information disclosed is an
automobile policy and not a policy for any other type of insurance.  Since the bill simply clarifies
existing law and procedures already in place by the Department of Revenue, it is assessed as having
no fiscal impact.  Unless a referendum petition is filed, the bill will take effect August 8, 2007,
assuming the General Assembly adjourns on May 9, 2007, as scheduled.
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